
October 25 at 7:30 

Villages of Westminster 

Clubhouse 

HALLOWEEN HALLOWEEN HALLOWEEN 
PARTY!PARTY!PARTY!   

We encourage you to come in costume, but 

costumes are not required.  Wouldn’t it be 

more fun in costume, though? 

Please bring an appetizer to share, and any 

beverages you’d like. We will provide non-

alcoholic drinks and a few snacks. 

Visit villagesofwestminster.org and look for the  

sign-up link on the homepage.  If we do not have 

a good number sign-up, we will cancel. 

Please sign-up to let us know you’re planning to attend.   

Questions? Email social@villagesofwestminster.org or post to VoW facebook wall. 


